Dear Parent,

During this unprecedented health crisis, our nation is facing more challenges than ever before,
and we understand the implications these have on your family. Boys & Girls Clubs of Fort
Wayne continues to work tirelessly with our partners, local school districts, health care
providers, government officials and other organizations to determine how we can best serve
Club youth and families now and in the coming weeks.

Because the safety of young people, our staff and volunteers is always our top priority, Boys
& Girls Clubs of Fort Wayne will remain CLOSED until further notice. We will continue to
update you with new information as it becomes available.

In the meantime, this provides some helpful information for families as we all do our part to
support one another through this very difficult time.

Health Resources:
We care about our Club families, so please continue to follow CDC and local health

recommendations to prevent possible exposure or spread of COVID-19 please continue to
follow both CDC and local health recommendations.

Educational Resources:

Our staff is working on creative ways to enhance digital school learning and there are numerous
ways keep Club members virtually engaged through our daily virtual programming found on our
Facebook page, Instagram and website. Here are several additional online resources to support
your child’s learning during this time.

e Scholastic Learn at Home

¢ Reading Adventure Packs by Reading Rockets

e 150+ Enrichment Activities While Parents and Caregivers Work Remotely
¢ No Supplies Needed Simple Activities

As you are aware, changes are happening daily, if not hourly, and we are doing our best to be
prepared for the unknown, as we keep our mission to serve those who need us most, as
priority. Please check for updates on our website: bgcfw.org. We know that we will get through
this together and encourage everyone to be kind and compassionate to one another during this
season of uncertainty. Please know, our commitment to each of you is unwavering.

If you need additional information or resources, we will to our best to assist you. Please contact
us at info@bgcfw.org or (260) 744-0998 ext. 120.



https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/daily-life-coping/get-your-household-ready-for-COVID-19.html?CDC_AA_refVal=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cdc.gov%2Fcoronavirus%2F2019-ncov%2Fprepare%2Fget-your-household-ready-for-COVID-19.html
www.bgcfw.org
https://classroommagazines.scholastic.com/support/learnathome.html
https://www.readingrockets.org/article/reading-adventure-packs-families
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1KCFnWreu4v7VoO3NbgP-Qcq2LyE1FvliYSoiTLRY7Qg/htmlview?usp=sharing&fbclid=IwAR1g-C6G0eRI0OMQVAo5BYFa0POzwN7_OE6-bytNa0oD5Z8OVNtrAn6MfJo
https://www.nctsn.org/resources/simple-activities-children-and-adolescents



